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HMIS Privacy Posted Notice 
 

We collect personal information directly 
from you for reasons that are discussed 
in our Privacy Notice. We may be 
required to collect some personal 
information as mandated by law or as 
requested from organizations that fund 
this program. Personal information we 
collect is necessary to operate 
programs, improve services and better 
understand the needs of homelessness 
at the local level. We collect 
appropriate information only. A 
Privacy Notice is available upon 
request. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


